de la Guerra, Sheila Public Comment-Group



From: Sarah Trigueiro <sarah.trigueiro@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2019 12:45 AM

To: Hart, Gregg; Hartmann, Joan; Adam, Peter; Lavagnino, Steve; Miyasato, Mona; Lenzi,

Chelsea; Williams, Das; sbcob

Subject: Carp retail cannabis: salt in the wound

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am writing regarding your hearing tomorrow on retail stores. In addition to the awful air quality and odors, night lighting and noise we are experiencing living next to industrial-level grow operations, the Toro Canyon Community Plan and the Summerland Community Plan are both unincorporated county areas now under consideration for allocating a retail cannabis store. For reasons that are unclear to me, I understand that unincorporated Montecito is not being considered by the county for the 1st District retail sales area - that is quite an interesting omission, though god knows I wouldn't wish this on Montecito either!

Despite requests by the Santa Barbara Coalition for Responsible Cannabis, residents in the affected community plan areas were not noticed regarding this hearing on potential cannabis retail sites - that seems like a missed opportunity to engage the community.

I wanted to express my view that cannabis stores are incompatible with the stated goals and objectives of our area's community plans here in the 1st District. In addition, I object to the tragic concentration of negative impacts in such a small area of the county here in Carpinteria Valley.

In the words of Crosby Stills & Nash, "haven't we lost enough?" We have already become a garbage dump for this incredibly un-neighborly industry. Must the torture of our quaint, beachy, family-friendly town now continue by erecting a retail shrine in its name?

Sincerely,
Sarah Mascarenas-Trigueiro
Carpinteria resident within the Toro Canyon Community Plan area

de la Guerra, Sheila

From: Robert Lesser <bobbyless@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2019 2:27 AM

To: Miyasato, Mona

Cc: Hart, Gregg; Hartmann, Joan; Adam, Peter; Lavagnino, Steve; Lenzi, Chelsea; Williams,

Das; sbcob; Clark Al; WadeNomura@ci.carpinteria.ca.us; Carty, Gregg; Nick Bobroff; D,

Dave; Shaw Fred; Villalobos, David

Subject: Fwd: Carp retail stores? No!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors,

We are writing regarding your hearing on marijuana retail stores. I think it is fair to say that precious few souls in SB County want anymore cannabis - of any kind, anywhere! it seems most of the County would love to roll the clock back to before Cannabis came to town and brought all the troubles, nastiness, divisiveness, lawsuits and all else! The last thing we need is anymore...stores or whatever.

>> Which begs the question...why are you not even considering this store for Montecito? though, heavens no one wishes blight upon Montecito...or anywhere else.

Why is every cannabis nightmare dumped on Carpinteria in the First District? Many of us are wondering why nothing regarding cannabis is ever suggested for Montecito?

It's ok for Carp school kids to breathe cannabis in the classroom, after all, and grow it a stone's throw from the high school in violation of federal law.

So the answer is NO ...we dont want anymore...and please take back what was dumped on us. Cannabis stores are incompatible with the stated goals and objectives of our area's community plans here in the 1st District.

To date, the concentration of negative impacts in such a small region of the county here in Carpinteria Valley has been famously unwelcome.

Sincerely

Robert Lesser

Carpinteria resident of the Toro Canyon Community Plan

de la Guerra, Sheila

From:

Miyasato, Mona

Sent:

Tuesday, December 17, 2019 6:35 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Fwd: Changes to County cannabis ordinance

Begin forwarded message:

From: Mark Brickley <<u>mpaulsb3@gmail.com</u>> **Date:** December 16, 2019 at 11:52:06 PM PST

To: mmiyasato@countyofsb.org

Subject: Changes to County cannabis ordinance

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Ms. Miyasato,

Please advise our County Supervisors not to support a retail cannabis store in Summerland. It is the wrong thing to do in such a small community. When the freeway was closed during the fire and then flood, we couldn't get to Santa Barbara or into Carpinteria. There was no place to buy food except one open liquor store in Summerland. There is still no grocery store in Summerland, only a vegetable cart in front of an antique store. We don't want a retail cannabis store in Summerland, now or ever. What we need is a place to buy groceries in an emergency, not a pot shop.

Sincerely,

Mark Brickley

Homeowner, 3375 Foothill Rd

(Between Carpinteria and Summerland)

Retired Deputy Probation Manager, Santa Barbara County Probation Department.